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Dear Y1 and Y2 parents,  
 
Cycling Sessions 

Children in Y1 and Y2 are being offered two after-school cycling ride sessions, from 3.15pm 
– 4.15pm, which will be run by Craig Malkin, from Links School Sports Partnership. 

Thursday 5th October 
Thursday 12th October 

Bikes will be available for pupils to borrow, but if your child has their own bike, which is in 
working order, they can bring it to school on the morning of their session.  

All pupils will be expected to wear a helmet whilst participating, again, they can be 
borrowed or pupils can bring their own. 

Your child will need to wear trainers and it will be a good idea to bring a drink in a 
refillable bottle. 

If you would like your child to be considered, please return the slip attached to your child’s 
class teacher. We can only offer 20 spaces for these sessions so it will be first come first 
serve. We will contact you if your child has been selected to take part.  

Many Thanks 

SReynolds 

Mrs S Reynolds 
Headteacher 
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